Annual Meeting and Caliber Website





 $From: \ \ \textbf{cgarland@harvardmanagement.com} \ \ (cgarland@harvardmanagement.com) \ \ \, This \ sender \ is \ in \ your$

contact list.

Sent: Fri 11/06/15 4:19 PM

Good afternoon everyone

The computer technicians were at our office unit 11:30pm last night working on our systems. They believe that they have found the issue and have corrected. If you still have issues getting into your information please let me know.

Also don't forget the annual meeting is on Thursday November 12th. We hope to see as many owners as possible at the meeting. We do understand that you may have a conflict however we still need your proxy. Please get them to one of the board members or send them to my office here at Harvard. Our fax number is (603) 424-5148. We will them asap.

Thank you Connie Garland Harvard Management Solutions Inc.